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To whom it may concern regarding LTR23-016 (1),

| am writing to express my opposition to the proposed sale of county land and a roadway
in the County of Parkland. As a concerned citizen, | believe that such a move would have
serious negative impacts on our community, our environment, and our future.

Firstly, the sale of county land would mean losing a valuable public asset that belongs to all
of us. This land could be used for many important purposes, such as parks, recreation, and
conservation. Once it is sold, we would lose control over how it is used and who benefits
from it. We cannot let this happen.

Secondly, the sale of county land and roadway would set a dangerous precedent for future
development in our area. We cannot allow our natural resources and infrastructure to be
sacrificed for short-term gains by property developers who do not have the best interests
of our community at heart.

Finally, | believe there would be other interested parties that are offering to turn the
proposed area into community space for everyone to use. | believe this access point to the
water would be an incredible community asset because of its proximity to the only
available parking in our small community. This would of course benefit the whole instead
of the individual. It however would require the removal of the obscenely high and
obstructive fencing that has already been placed in this area blocking the beautiful natural
views from the residents of Fallis hoping to catch the trees in the foreground of our
beautiful sunsets.

In conclusion, | urge you to reconsider the proposed sale of county land and roadway in
the County of Parkland. This is not a decision that should be made lightly, and we must

consider the long-term impacts on our community and our environment. Thank you for
your attention to this matter.

Sincerely,

Brent Fullerton
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